
PBCC 2016 THEME:  “Therefore, go and make disciples of all 
the nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and the 
Son and the Holy Spirit. Teach these new disciples to obey all 
the commands I have given you. And be sure of this: I am with 
you always, even to the end of the age.”                                          
Matthew 28:19-20 NLT 

Sunday 
Pastor’s Prayer Partners ..................... 8:00 a.m. 
Life Group & Fellowship ...................... 9:00 a.m. 
Morning Worship & KidStuf ............... 10:30 a.m. 

This Week at PBCC 

Church Staff and Contacts 
 
 

Mrs. Melissa Harmon, Office Manager 
Office@pbcconline.org 

321-724-0491 
 

Jenn Herman, Preschool Director 
directorpbcp@gmail.com 

321-724-5503 
 

Elders: 
 

Rich Plew  321-684-9660 
Todd Smith  321-508-7987 
Bob Schultz  321-768-9823 

www.pbcconline.org 

Sunday, August 14, 2016 

344 Emerson Dr. NW, Palm Bay, FL 32907 

321-724-0491     office@pbcconline.org     www.pbcconline.org 



The 10 Dumbest Things Christians Do 

Dumb move #1 _______________________________________ 

Meet the mudslingers: 

1.   

2.   

3.   

4.  

3 Devastating results of mudslinging: 

   

   

   

4 questions that serve as a spiritual mirror: 

   

   

   

   

 




Ross Pepper is here preaching for us today; he is  

bringing us a new sermon series entitled “The 10 

Dumbest Things Christians Do”. Be sure to be 

here each Sunday this month and in September to 

find out what these 10 things are. 

Our Sunday morning “Small 

Group” has just started a new 

Bible Study with Max Lucado’s 

“John 3:16...The Numbers of 

Hope” lesson series.  You are 

invited to join them any Sunday 

morning at 9AM in Room 301. 











Have you noticed all the school supply sales?  Our 
children’s programs could benefit from your gifts of crayons, 

scissors, markers, and colored pencils. 
When you are out shopping in the next few weeks please 
consider adding to our supplies for the next school year!   


